

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. Box 94848 • Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4848
Phone: (402) 471-2244 • dave.heineman@nebraska.gov

July 8, 2010

Dear Friends:

Congratulations on the ribbon cutting for the grand opening of Woodland Park II. I am sorry I cannot be there in Grand Island with you today, but please accept my best wishes.

Nebraska has a strong tradition of working together toward common goals and the common good. This project is an excellent example of how public-private partnerships can help benefit our citizens, especially our seniors.

The maintenance free lifestyle provided at Woodland Park II will benefit the residents, as well as the convenience and handicapped accessibility that have gone into the planning of this project.

Congratulations to everyone involved in this public-private partnership for their commitment to this endeavor. All of those who played a role in helping finance and develop this effort deserve our thanks for their hard work.

I commend you on your efforts in providing high-quality, safe, decent and affordable housing for our senior Nebraskans.

re Heineman

Dave Heineman

Governor